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Extension of Deadline of 
Premium Payment 

In view of the national declaration of the state of calamity due to the 
increasing number of cases in various parts of the country as a result 
of the Corona Virus Disease 2019 (COVID -19) pandemic, PhilHealth 
is extending the deadline of payment of premium contributions for 
the first quarter of 2020 for Self- Earning Individuals, Professional 
Practitioners and Members under the Group Enrolment Schemes 
from March 31, 2020 to April 30, 2020. 

Further inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Action Center 
at (02) 8441-7442 or to any PhilHealth Regional and Local Health 
Insurance Offices.


